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7th February 2022 
 

Dear Parent /Carer 
 

I am delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a “Class of 2022” Leavers 
Hoodie for your child. 
 

We are working with the Print Shop Manchester to produce the hoodies, which we anticipate will be 
a wonderful keepsake for each student to celebrate their time at Denton Community College.  
 

The hoodies will have a large number 22 on the back containing the names of all the students in the 
year group who have given consent. The back of the hoodie will also have your child’s name in larger 
print across the shoulders. The front of the Hoodie will incorporate the Denton Community College 
school badge. 
 

Students can choose from six colours and you can preview the design on the website when purchasing. 
 

All students have the opportunity to purchase a hoodie, which you can do directly by visiting: 
 

https://www.printshopmanchester.co.uk/dccleavers-products 
 

The hoodies cannot be ordered through school and the order deadline is Monday 2nd May 2022. 
 

The cost of the Hoodie is £24 and must be paid online when you order. 
 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mrs S Lynch 
Head of Year 11 
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